
what’s happening next week
thursday, 21st september
Y11 Orientation Evening 
5.15pm - 6.30pm  
No need to pre-book a place, simply arrive 
at 5.00pm for a 5.15pm start. 

Stuttgart Visit
A number of students and staff will be 
visiting Stuttgart next week as part of the 
St Helens/Stuttgart twinning celebrations. 
More on this next week!

We have now completed our first full week 
of the academic year and students are in 
good routines in College and should have 
good routines of self-study and homework 
each night.   With the independent work 
completed at home your child will be 
able to reach the very highest levels of 
academic success.

BBC Radio 4 - Any Questions?

The BBC has arrived and are setting up and 
I look forward to a wonderful evening and 
welcoming the guests to Cowley.  

Open Evening

Last night was an incredibly busy evening 
with parents and children from primary 
schools looking around the College and 
visualising starting their journey as a 
Cowleian.  We have already received some 
wonderful feedback about the evening.

A special thanks to Gatsby who is now 
the most stroked dog in the whole of St 
Helens!

Y7 enrichment Freshers Fair

Tuesday saw the main hall a hive of activity 
as our Y7s got to sign up for all the amazing 
and free extracurricular that Cowley has 
to offer.  For the first time in Cowley’s 300 
year history, we are offering students the 
opportunity to take part in fencing.  

 
Y13 Progression Evening
Last night was our Y13 Parent Progression 
Evening.  This event is designed to 
provide information for parents/carers to 
enable students to reach their academic 
aspiration.  Thanks to parents/carers for 
attending.

Y11 Orientation Evening 
Our Year 11 Orientation Event for Parents 
and Carers takes place next Thursday (21st 
September), 5.15pm - 6.30pm.

Students only get one go at Year 11 and 
we want to provide parents and carers 
with as much information as possible to 
help them support their child through the 
process.  We understand that this is an 
incredibly important year for all - and in 
turn can be stressful and it’s our hope that 
this evening will help to support you and to 
give you the chance to ask any questions to 
the team. 

At this event, you will find out what to 
expect from the College in Y11, the key 
events that take place during the year and 
what support is available. 

Students are not required to attend, just 
parents/carers.  No need to pre-book a 
place, simply arrive at 5.00pm for a 5.15pm 
start.

Y7 Girls in Sport

Today was Girls in sport day.  It was 
wonderful to see the enthusiasm and 
participation as the girls took part in 
gymnastics, rugby, football, hockey, netball 
and aerobic fitness.  I hope they take the 
opportunity to join the many sports clubs 
and build friendships and learn new skills 
while being healthy Cowleians.   
 
I would like to say a huge thank you to the 
14 Y9 and Y10 Sports Leaders who helped 
with the activities today.
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Wishing you all a lovely weekend.
Mr Cormack
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